Hogwarts Americana Camp

(Harry Potter Camp)

~

Headmistress: LINDY PLURIBUS

(Order of Merlin, First Class, International Confed. of Wizards)

Dear Ms. Westley,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted to Hogwarts Americana Camp. Please note that you will not need any books or equipment at this time.

Term begins July 20, in classroom M7. We have already been informed of your interest and acceptance of our offer via Muggle post.

Since the surrounding area is well-protected by Memory Charms, it will be safe to wear normal wizard attire, but if you are unable to come by way of flew powder and must come incognito by walking, feel free to arrive dressed in the Muggle manner.

Yours sincerely,

Curt Jackson

Professor and Deputy Headmaster

